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February held so many things! We practiced the letters 

in our names through name puzzles, tracing, and writing. 

We’re excited to use our mailboxes and write notes to 

classmates.   We had such fun at our Valentine’s Day 

party, too. Thank you to our helpers!   

Our favorite song 

this month was 

Skidamarink.  Our 

Bible words were We 

love, because God 

first loved us, and we 

love sharing his love 

with everyone! 

We enjoyed a visit about the dentist and taking care of 

our teeth.  We had fun inside ice skating to music, and 

did lots of things with numbers.  We built a graph of our 

names, shaped numbers with playdough and counted many 

things! 

One rainy day, we put a 

dishpan outside to see 

how much rain we could 

collect.  It rained a LOT 

and we had almost an inch 

of water!  We wondered 

about where all the water 

would go.  We’ll be talking 

more about God’s 

creation in our Nature 

Project.  Let’s learn! 


